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Thank you for attending our webinar:
"Aligning regulatory master and reference data with SPOR"

   

Hi $[FNAME|Customer|Guest]$, 

Gary Wilson here. Thank you for attending our webinar with IQVIA

on 28th October. I hope you found the session informative.

During the webinar, I outlined several approaches that organisations
are taking as they work towards IDMP data alignment. 

If you found this topic interesting and would like any follow up
information or a personalised demonstration of how SPORIFY can
assist you, select a suitable date and time using the link below. 

Schedule a call

I would be delighted to meet you, learn more about your IDMP

progress and demonstrate to you in real-time how SPORIFY can

accelerate your IDMP alignment.

I look forward to meeting you very soon. 

Kind Regards,
Gary Wilson
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